From the President

www.gstpam.org

Pravin V. Shinde

Dear Esteemed Members, Our association celebrated its 73rd anniversary on November 25, 2023, at Smt
Sundarabai Hall behind Income Tax Bhawan, Churchgate, Mumbai. On this occasion, senior practitioner
who have been practicing for 50 year were honored and awarded certificates by GSTPAM and all senior
expressed their gratitude and some members were donated amount to the GSTPAM as a token of
respect. We would like to thank our past presidents, especially Mr. CA Pradip Kapadia, who played an
important role in organizing the event, and Mr. Chandarsen Merchant Sir, who provided the venue. We
would like to thank, the Lions Club of Sion and Lion Tarachand Bappa & Research Center Hospital, and
the medical team deployed to the venue for providing excellent medical care to our esteemed members,
whose families and member will greatly benefited. Thanks to AIFTP for joining hands with us. A
gpecial thanks to Shri.Suresh Mishra Ji and Shri.Munna Battery Ji for their entertaining an.......
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